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Circular No: Cir/19/25-26 

Date: 10th July 2025 

Dear Parents, 

 
Greetings from Ryan International School, Kompally ! 

We are beaming with joy to announce the launch of the “15 Book Reading Campaign” on 11th 
July 2025. This initiative aims to nurture a love for reading among students and promote 
thoughtful engagement through book review activities. 

As a part of the 15 book reading campaign your child will be reading a minimum of 15 books of 
different genres in the Academic year 2025-26, and will be mentored to write book reviews with 
specially designed worksheets. This creation of a reading culture motivates students to read and 
works to increase student’s love of reading. 

We request you to encourage your child to participate wholeheartedly by encouraging your child to 
talk about the book read and the review presented. Thank you for your continued support in 
shaping enthusiastic readers. 

 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Mrs. Anu Singh 
Principal 
Ryan International School, Kompally 


